
OUT OF THE 
GARDEN PROJECT

This 2021 Ribbon of Hope 
grant will provide internships 
for 12 students from NC A&T 
State University. The interns 

will revise the educational 
curriculum used at Out of the 

Garden Project’s Urban 
Teaching Farm. The interns 

will create educational 
materials for youth 

programming and develop 
partnerships with local 

organizations. The initiative is 
meeting a  community need 

through the provision of 
internship experiences for 

local youth and programming 
designed to foster knowledge 

of healthy eating for 
individuals from food-insecure 

areas in the county.

Advancing health and education through a 
tiered-internship program and local 

outreach at the Urban Teaching Farm in 
Guilford County, NC
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